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Bloomfield Wildcats Summer Baseball Camp
Quite the Success
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Bloomfield Wildcats Baseball camp was held this summer and it was a huge success. 

"What a great week of camp and thank you to all of our campers for coming out,"
commented new head baseball coach Chris Smith. "Thank you to the parents as well
for getting them there."

"Not only did we get to learn more about baseball, the game we love, we were able to
build relationships with all of our future Wildcats!"

The high school Wildcats baseball team came out and helped the youngsters as well.
"We couldn't have done it without you!" continued Smith.

The t-shirts have been ordered and once the shirts are in the campers will be able to
pick up at the central office with mrs. Sarah Upchurch.

The future is bright for the baseball Wildcats!
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